
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Heaster, Chris <Chris.Heaster@admin.sc.gov>

Date: 11/18/2016 10:44:23 AM
Subject: Adobe

Chris,
 
Is it possible to get the better version of Adobe? I am trying to edit documents for a massive legal project, and I 
cannot delete pages from a PDF.  I am spending tons of time rescanning.  Would love the edit feature on adobe.
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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